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Sending Pictures for the Heatherwood Website 
 
 
I wanted to mention some guidelines for any pictures that you would like me to add to the Heatherwood 
website.  
 
First and most important, bigger is NOT better.  The size of a picture is determined by the way in which 
it is captured. Whether it is from your phone, digital camera or from hard copies you scan. 
 
While large pictures taken at a higher resolution are good if you are going to later print hard copy photos, 
large size photos are not required for PC viewing.  They take up a lot of storage and they can be very 
difficult to work with on a PC.  In addition, they will take much longer for you to open for viewing.  
Setting your camera to a lower resolution setting will capture them at a smaller size. 
 
If you only have a few pictures to send, you can attach them in an email to me.  If you have a large 
quantity, it would be better if you put them on a portable thumb drive, CD or DVD. 
 
Contact me at heatherwoodnj@comcast.net or 856-228-5614 with any questions. 
 
Bill Taggart 


